
Bearpark Primary School Newsletter 

 
Friday 8th December 2023 

Things to look forward to next week 

Our last 2 days of fun and excitement before the holidays 

Monday Nursery ‘Stay and Christmas’ 9am and 2.20pm - Parents/Carers invited 

Miss Haynes’ French Workshops 

Andy’s PE Workshops 

Football Club 

Tuesday Mr Preston’s Music Workshops for Classes 2J and 4D 

Class 2J Stay and Christmas 

Whole School Cross Country led by Y6 Sports Leaders 

Wednesday Christmas Jumper Day or non-uniform 

Christmas Dinner 

Class 3H Stay and Christmas 9am  Parents/ Carers invited 

Class 4D Stay and Christmas 2.30pm  Parents/Carers invited 

Thursday Years 2 to Year 6 to the cinema for the morning funded by your generous support 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 ‘The Littlest Elf’ visiting our school funded by generous 

support 

All children can bring a drink and sweets/crisps /chocolate for these events today 

Friday Class 4D to Durham Academy for Crafts and Cookies morning 

Class 4D Swimming- Year 5 only 

 

Monday 18th December School Christmas Fayre at 3.15pm - everyone invited 

Tuesday 19th December 

LAST DAY 

Party Disco  

Non-uniform- wear your best party clothes   (please remember a coat 

and appropriate footwear for break times) 

Children return to school on Thursday 4th January 2024 


